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Okeechobee County School Board 
Virtual Meeting 

Tuesday, March 9, 2021, 4:30 p.m. 
 
 

The Okeechobee County School Board will participate in a workshop, 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, 

March 9, 2021, at the School Board Administrative Building, 700 S.W. Second Avenue, Room 

303, Okeechobee.  Due to COVID-19 and an abundance of caution, this is also a Zoom meeting.  

To join the Zoom meeting:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82998945812?pwd=QUJVOHNud2ZXRTFleG9URmtuc2p4Zz09 

Meeting ID: 829 9894 5812 Passcode: 849766 Automatic Transcripts, Keyboard Accessibility, 

and Screen Reader Support. 

 

Interested citizens are encouraged attend.  Public comments may be submitted in advance of the 

meeting by emailing vinsons@okee.k12.fl.us before 3:30 p.m. on March 9, in person using the 

Request to Address School Board form, or through the chat feature, which will be read by the 

Zoom host.  The public is invited to attend the virtual meeting.  For more information please call 

863-462-5000 x 1026. 
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